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11th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This year Nursery are very excited to be introducing a new system of interacting with, 
teaching and assessing children in the continuous provision. As Parents and Carers we really 
value your input. 
 
Every Tuesday we will select three ‘focus children’ for the following week. We will send home 
a short questionnaire for Parents/Carers to share key information about their child. The 
questionnaire needs to be returned to school on the Thursday that week. These 
questionnaires give staff crucial information about what your child is currently interested in 
and supports staff in following your child’s personal interests. (An example questionnaire is 
displayed on the information board within Nursery cloakroom).  
 
In addition, staff will support, observe and record ‘wow’ moments of all children and group 
activities throughout the week on a moment-by-moment basis. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please come a speak to Mrs Phillips. 
  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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